
BARKER LIONS TALE 
Aug.31st, 2012 

 
           Dear Lions, 

 Congratulations to all the lions that won awards at the installation 
dinner. A big thank you to Lion Sara and Lori & anyone else who helped to 
make it a great meal and party. If you missed Lion Scott’s “Look Back” you 
missed a great tribute and perhaps he will repeat it at a future meeting. 

The new year of Lions meetings start on September 5th at our building 
with dinner served by P.W.T. at 7pm. The program for the evening will be 
our new President explaining her goals for the upcoming year. Discussion 
will be about number of monthly meeting and committee assignments.   
 September is a very busy BBQ month with dates of 1st, 15th, 16th and 
30th. Any help you can contribute would be greatly appreciated. Please call 
Lion Jim Bittner if you can help on any of the dates. All Lions will be asked 
to help out on the 16th. We will be cooking and serving this BBQ at the 
Cobblestone Historical House next to the power plant. Members are also 
asked to bake two- dozen cupcakes for this event.  

Treasurer Lion Jim Bittner will be happy to collect your dues ($70) 
for the year at any time.  

Dates to remember: 
  Sept.1st      Chicken BBQ   (12 noon start) 
  Sept.5th      Regular Meeting 
  Sept.12th    Board Meeting 
  Sept.15th    Chicken BBQ (9 am start) 
  Sept.16th   Chicken BBQ   (work list to follow, cupcakes please) 
  Sept.30th   Chicken BBQ  (7:30 am start) 
     
 
 
                                                         Lion Matt, Secretary 
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